
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 

 

Autumn Craft Workshop 

 

 

As part of our Autumn topic, we would like to invite you to an exciting Autumn Craft 

Workshop with our Reception children on Wednesday 3rd November at 9.30am 

until 11.00am.  

 

There will be lots of exciting crafts and activities to take part in with your child, such 

as making clay hedgehogs and bonfire biscuits.  

 

This will take place in the school hall, please come through the main reception doors 

to the meeting.  

 

We hope to see you there. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss Bowe, Mrs Smith and Mrs Spencer 

 

  


